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News from SEAA 

The SEAA Connector® Magazine 

The most recent edition of the SEAA Connector Magazine is scheduled for mailing to members this month after 

a few delays put publication behind schedule. 

Project of the Year Deadline Extended 

The deadline for submitting 2012 Project of the Year nominations has 

been extended to January 31, 2013. It seems that the December 31 

deadline in the midst of the holidays made it difficult for members to 

submit their nominations. The deadline will continue as January 31 for 

future years to give people more time to put together their submission 

packets for projects completed in the prior year. 

New Board Member Elected 

Duke Perry was elected to fill an open seat on the SEAA Board of 

Directors for the 2012-14 term. He was approved during the January 

SEAA Board of Directors Meeting in Ft. Lauderdale, FL. 

 

 

Recent SEAA Board of Directors Meeting in Ft. Lauderdale, FL 

Ballots for SEAA Board of Directors 

Check the mail for your ballot to select members of the SEAA Board of Directors for 2013. The ballots were 

mailed in mid-January and must be returned by Friday, February 22, 2013. 

Welcome to New Members 

Central Nebraska Steel 

Kearney, NE  

Jewett Metal Buildings & Steel Erectors 

Raymond, NH  

 


